
-
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

September 161h, 2019 

The Honourable Jason Kenney 
Premier of Alberta 

Email: premier@gov.ab.ca 

Dear Premier Kenney: 

CITY OF 

RE: Mid-sized Cities Mayors' and CAOs' Caucus Meeting - Lethbridge, AB 

On behalf of the Mayors and CAOs of the Mid-sized Cities Caucus, I want to thank you for joining us at 
our meeting on Friday, September 13th in Leth bridge, AB. We were delighted that you were able t o 
travel and meet with us for dialogue on a number of timely matters that affect our respect ive 
municipa lities. 

The Mid-sized Cities Caucus is a group of leaders rep resenting 22 municipalities who get together twice 
a year to discuss issues that are important to us and ways we can work together to ensure we are 
building strong sustainable cit ies. As you know, collectively we represent just over 1 million Albertans 
and we are proud of the work this group has done to work wit h your government to date. 

We want to thank you fo r your leadership. We see how hard this government is working to prepare the 
provincia l budget and we want to applaud the work that you and your colleagues are doing. 

Specifically we would like to commend you on the work you have done around C-69 and the Red Tape 
Reduction init iative. The Mid-sized Cities Mayors are ve ry supportive of your leadership on these files 
and we look forward to collaborating w it h you on projects to support economic growth, diversification, 
job creation and innovation for a stronger future for our municipalities and all of Alberta. 

Yours truly, 

cc. Lethbridge City Council 
Bramwell Strain, City Manager 
Nathan Neudorf, M LA Lethbridge East 
Mid-sized Cities Mayors and CAOs 

Phone: 403-320-3823 • Fax: 403-320-7575 • E-Mail: mayor@lethbridge.ca 
City Hall, 910 - 4th Avenue South • Lethbridge, Alberca, Canada T l) OP6 

Website: www.lethbridge.ca 



-
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

September 16th, 2019 

The Honourable Kaycee Madu 
Minister of Municipal Affairs 

Email: minister.municipalaffairs@gov.ab.ca 

Dear Minister Madu: 

CITY OF 

RE: Mid-sized Cities Mayors' and CAOs' Caucus Meeting - Lethbridge, AB 

On behalf of the Mayors and CAOs of the Mid-sized Cities Caucus, I want to thank you for joining us at 
our meeting on Thursday, September 12th in Lethbridge, AB. We were delighted that you were able to 
travel to meet with us for dialogue on a number of timely matters that affect our respective 
municipalities, including the McKinnon Report, the mortgage stress test and a provincial drug strategy. 

The Mid-sized Cities caucus is a group of 22 municipalities who get together twice a year to discuss 
issues that are important to us and ways on how we can work together to ensure we are building strong, 
sustainable cities. As you know, collectively we represent just over 1 million Albertans and we are proud 
of the work this group has done to work with your government to date. 

We want to thank you for your leadership. We see how hard this government is working to prepare the 
provincial budget and we want to applaud the work that you and your colleagues are doing. 

Specifically we would like to commend you on the work you have done around C-69 and the Red Tape 
Reduction initiative. The Mid-sized Cities Mayors are very supportive of your leadership on these files 
and we look forward to collaborating with you on projects to support economic growth, diversification, 
job creation and innovation for a stronger future for our municipalities and all of Alberta. 

Yours truly, 

<!~r:s~ 
Chris Spearman, Mayor 

cc. Leth bridge City Council 

Bramwell Strain, City Manager 

Nathan Neudorf, MLA Lethbridge East 

Mid-Sized Cities Mayors and CAOs 
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CITY OF 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

September 16th, 2019 

Nathan Neudorf 
M LA- Leth bridge East 

Email: Lethbridge.East@assembly.ab.ca 

Dear Nathan: 

RE: Mid-sized Cities Mayors' and CAOs' Caucus Meeting - Lethbridge, AB 

On behalf of the Mayors and CAOs of the Mid-sized Cities Caucus, I want to thank you for joining us at 
our meetings on September 12th and 13th in Lethbridge, AB. We were delighted that you were able to 
assist us in arranging for the attendance of Minister Madu and Premier Kenney, and for your 
participation in dialogue on a number of timely matters that affect our respective municipalities, 
including the McKinnon Report, the mortgage stress test and a provincial drug strategy. 

The Mid-sized Cities caucus is a group of 22 municipalities who get together twice a year to discuss 
issues that are important to us and ways on how we can work together to ensure we are building strong, 
sustainable cities. As you know, collectively we represent just over 1 million Albertans and we are proud 
of the work this group has done to work with your government to date. 

We want to thank you for your support. We see how hard this government is working to prepare the 
provincial budget and we want to applaud the work that you and your colleagues are doing. 

The Mid-sized Cities Mayors and CAOs are very supportive of your government's leadership on matters 
of municipal importance and we look forward to collaborating with you on projects to support economic 
growth, diversification, job creation and innovation for a stronger future for our municipalities and all of 
Alberta. 

Yours truly, 

(Jr: , 
Chris Spearman, Mayor 

cc. Lethbridge City Council 
Bramwell Strain, City Manager 

Phone: 403-320-3823 • Fax: 403-320-7575 • E-Mail: mayor@lethbridge.ca 
C ity Hall, 910 - 4th Avenue South • Lethbridge, Alberta, Canada TlJ OP6 

Website: www.lethbridge.ca 


